
SERFF 7.11 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.11 was released to production on Thursday, February 2, 2017.  
 
The 7.11 release includes improvements to the federal plan transfer process that will 
not be noticeable in the application. It is anticipated that they will positively impact 
performance in the transfer process which means that users will hopefully see faster 
responses to their federal transfers.  These changes will not impact state based 
exchanges that use the transfer functionality. 
 
Minor changes were also made in preparation for being able to accept the Plan Year 
2018 federal templates.   
 
The release also includes a Java 8 upgrade and minor bug fixes. 
 
 


